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January 11, 2013
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   Weekly News…

[image: ][image: ]	Welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful holiday break! It has been fun to hear about time spent with family and friends and travels from the students. 
A few reminders:
-The ES Winter Party has been scheduled for February 1st from 3-5pm in B1.
-ESPTO Saturday sports forms are due back to school by January 16th.
	The kindergarten classes will be taking a field trip to JobWorld on February 5th. We will be learning about and exploring various careers through hands-on activities. I will send more information about this towards the end of January.

	
	

Reminders
Please send a “winter-friendly” change of clothes for your child to keep at school.
Thank you!!
Sight Words love
from
get
put
like
               


Dates to Remember
Jan 16th: ESPTO Saturday sports forms are due to Mindy
Feb 1st: Winter Party 3-5pm
Feb 5th: Kindergarten field trip to JobWorld








 A Look at Next Week…
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are reviewing many skills that we learned before break. Our focus this week and next is the seasons, especially winter. We will read, write and discuss changes in each season. Next week, we will start new literacy and math rotations.  
Quote of the Week
“How wonderful it is that no one need wait a single moment before starting to improve the world.”
-Anne Frank
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